
 

1001 17th Street, Suite 1000 Denver, CO 80202 

Phone: 303-531-2300     Fax: 303-531-2301 

 

April 21, 2025 

 

 

Dear Revenue Owner, 

 

This letter is to inform you of an error that occurred during our February 2025 revenue 

distribution. Due to a misallocation of revenue interest, you received an overpayment in 

your February check. 

 

We have identified and corrected this error. As a result of the overpayment, you 

currently have a balance held in suspense. This balance represents the difference 

between the amount you were paid and the amount you should have received. 

Please be assured that this issue has been resolved, and we have taken steps to prevent 

similar errors in the future. 

 

The suspense balance will be netted against future revenue distributions. You will 

receive the correct distribution amounts going forward but will not receive a royalty 

payment until all amounts have been recouped.   

 

We understand that this error may cause inconvenience, and we sincerely apologize for 

any confusion or disruption it may have caused. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Inflection Energy (PA), LLC 

 


